School Health Advisory Committee (SHAC) Report 2017

The SHAC met three times this year (Oct. 18, March 8, and April 10).

Campus Improvement Plans showed that sites were following the Wellness Policy. New Catch Kits with updated material were purchased for Rolling Hills Elementary and Willow Vista Intermediate Schools. Nutrition information was posted on the Food Service webpage monthly and Nutrition Newsletters were sent home to Elementary families and posted on all site Facebook pages. The October Health Fair was a great success targeting two grades this year. We had support from eight local vendors and had approximately four hundred people in attendance. Rolling Hills and Willow Vista both held their annual track meets in May.

November 2017